
Appendix 2 

Support Emails from Councillor Boote and West Byfleet Neighbourhood Forum 

 
Email from Councillor Boote received on 26 October 2023: 

Dear Roubeena, 

I am delighted to support the application for the use of CIL funds towards the 
redevelopment of the tennis courts at the West Byfleet Recreation Ground. 

This is a much needed and exciting project for the residents of West Byfleet and the 
surrounding area.  

At present, we do not have any public tennis facilities and it’s great that the Lawn Tennis 
Association are keen to work in partnership with us to bring us two new tennis courts for 
public access and enjoyment. 

As both the County Councillor and the Borough Councillor for the area, I know just how 
much our residents are keen to see access to tennis for all ages and budgets and I am very 
keen to see this project happen. 

Kindest regards 

Amanda 

County Councillor for ‘the Byfleets’  
Borough Councillor for Byfleet and West Byfleet  
 
 
 
 
Email from West Byfleet Neighbourhood Forum received on 12 October 2023: 

Arran and Roubeena, 

Our application was discussed at a Committee meeting last night. 

I am delighted to announce that it was unanimously agreed to support our application with 
no conditions. Committee members attending included Councillors Brown, Dorsett, Jordan 
and Martin. 

The Committee also agreed that our application for exercise equipment should go forward 
for approval as soon as possible. 

Regards, 

Wade Pollard, 

Chair, West Byfleet Neighbourhood Forum 


